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Dear Parents and carers 
 
We have had another very busy and wonderful week in school. 
 
We were very pleased to welcome our school advisors to both schools in the Fellowship on Monday and Tuesday 
this week, for their very last scheduled visit of the academic year. Mark Colbourn, from Yorkshire Causeway 
Schools Trust, visited on Monday and spent time observing lessons in all classrooms. The focus across the Trust 
this year has been on Adaptive Teaching and Mark was able to see it 'in action' across the Fellowship. Mike Smit, 
who is also an Ofsted Inspector, spent time talking to our Senior Leaders and discussing the work we have been 
doing on Belonging and Writing. These were two very successful visits and a very affirming way to end the summer 
term. 
 
We also had our very last Local Governing Body meeting of this academic year on Wednesday, when we said good-
bye to Rosemary Hunt. As many of you know, Rosemary is a previous Chair and has spent nearly nine full years as a 
Governor, first at North Rigton and latterly across the Fellowship. Rosemary has been a tireless supporter of the 
schools and we are very grateful for all she has done in this volunteering capacity. 
 
Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to seeing you at our end of year performances next week. 
 
Mrs Andrews and Mrs Honey 

Thank you from Mr and Mrs Anderson 

Thank you so much to everyone who donated towards 
the lovely box of gifts for us and the twins. We have used 
the Cook voucher already to stock the freezer with 
meals!  

With less than three weeks to go now, the feelings of ex-
citement and nerves are definitely building! We will be 
sure to keep you updated during the summer holidays.  

Lots of love, 

Mr A, Mrs A, Twin As  



Upcoming Events: 

Wednesday 16th July: Sun class performance in Church 

2pm and 6pm * Sun and Jupiter class will need to be at 

both performances 

Thursday 17th July: Year 6 leavers day trip 

Friday 18th July: Year 6 leavers assembly  at 1.15pm 

School finishes at 2pm 

All Saints Church Services 

Sunday 13th July 

11am Family Service 11am—12 noon, refresh-

ments from 10.30am 

Our Values Certificates were awarded to:  

Mars Class: Everyone for demonstrating all our school values 

at the Great Yorkshire Show 

Saturn Class:  Amelia for Positivity 

Jupiter Class: Leo for Kindness and Friendship 

Sun Class:  Thomas, Evelyn and Roen for showing Kindness, 

Respect and Responsibility while helping in other classes last 

week. Everyone who went on residential last week—you were 

all stars 


